
A FREEWAY UP CHESTER 
CREEK!

The Alaska Department of Transportation is planning to build a freeway though the Chester 
Creek greenbelt to connect the Seward and Glenn Highways.

SHOW UP to testify on this plan. Your presence and comments WILL make a difference: 

December 10, 2024 from 4:30 PM. to 6:30 PM. at the Anchorage Senior Activity Center.

The DOT’s plan will create a continuous freeway, connecting the Glenn and Seward Highways,  
spanning the Chester Creek greenbelt, trail, and creek on a viaduct (long bridge).
 
(Source:
https://sewardglennconnection.com/documents/Alternative%20Report_020624.pdf)

SHOW UP and attend the meeting in person or provide comments online
at: www.sewardglennconnection.com


